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th

 May 2022                                                                            SWS/ACD/2022-23/10 

                                                                                       

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

Parent-Teacher meeting is an important event of the year. It provides an opportunity to the teachers and 

parents to connect and bond for the benefit of their children. 

As it is imperative to connect with you to discuss the academic journey of your ward, the first Parent-

Teacher meeting of this academic session has been scheduled for the students of Classes UKG to 5 on 

Saturday, 14th May 2022. 

A specific time slot has been allotted to your child. Please adhere to the time slot.  

A ‘Book Fair’ is also being organized for the students on this day in the school basement (in front of the 

AV Hall). Kindly visit the same with your ward.  

 We look forward to see you in school. 

 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


